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Homework


Children will be given half termly English and maths activities which the children can complete throughout the half term. These challenges are based around the work in school each week. The work will be put on to Showbie at the beginning of the new half term and they can be accessed through any device. Any completed homework is to be handed in at the end of each half term. 


Reading


Children should be changing their reading books independently at a convenient time of the school day.


Children need to have an adult comment in their new on-line reading diary in Showbie at least once a week. They should be aiming to read at least three times per week, in order to keep making good progress with their reading and instil a love of books. 





Reading books are available from the reading books in the block, the school library and on Bug Club.





Please continue to use TT Rockstars on the iPad to help support the learning of our times tables.











Other notices:


Please make sure children are wearing the correct P.E kit in school for both indoor and outdoor games. 


A correct P.E kit consists of a pair of trainers, pumps, tracksuit, house colour t-shirts and black shorts/jogging bottoms/leggings. 





Timetabled sessions for PE are on a Tuesday (outdoor) and Thursday (indoor) each week.








This term in class we are learning 


about...


Our themes this term are ‘Our adventures’ and ‘Our healthy bodies’


In English, our class book in Spring 1 is Emery the Explorer 1. This is an adventurous text that takes us under water!  In Spring 2, we will be reading ‘Spy and cheese’ which offers lots of humour. We will continue to develop word types, capital letters and full stops. Handwriting will also be a priority. 


In History, we shall be investigating how holidays have changed since 1950. We will be asking questions as our first source of enquiry. Art is linked to History as we are creating a ‘Beside the seaside’ project using paint and different media.


In Maths, we shall be focussing on money, multiplication and division, length and height and weight, mass and temperature.


Our Science topics are Young Gardeners and Healthy bodies. The latter links with our D and T work investigating healthy foods. We will be exploring food journeys in Geography.


In PE, we will be looking at invasion games and gymnastics.


Our music this term will be based around our music visit to Birmingham where we will see the CBSO. 


Watch this space for further details!








Important Reminders:


I-Pads


In Year 2, we will be continuing to use our iPads to assist us with our learning. We use them every day so could you please ensure that they are fully charged at the start of each day.





As iPads are now being carried in bags, please ask children to carry their water bottles into school in the morning to ensure no accidents.





Please ensure that children are bringing in named coats and accessories due to the cold weather. 


Thank you.  





Happy New Year and welcome to Spring term in Year Two.
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